Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Gregston, Terry G <tgregsto@blm.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 1:00 PM

To: Fred Holmes; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: ‘Daniel Frick’; ‘Ron Ragland’; 'Joe Hernandez'

Subject: RE: Max Friess Tank Battery, section 30, T17s, R31e, SWNE
Attachments: Max Friess Tank Battery-090911 spill-spill map-091211.jpg
Gentlemen,

After a conference with Jim Amos, BLM, we have made the determination that the Max Friess Tank battery is a federal
mineral state surface tank battery. So cleanup plans will need to be submitted to both the OCD and BLM. | am
forwarding a spill map of the site for your reference.

Terry Gregston

Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau of Land Management

620 E. Greene St.

Carlsbad, NM 88220

Office (575) 234-5958

Cell (575) 361-2635

Fax (575) 234-5927

Confidentiality Warning: This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity
to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure
under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible
for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the
sender immediately.



